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Important 

Wildcat Dates 
Principal’s  

     Message       
 

5/2: Young 5’s and Preschool field trip to Aullwood 
5/3: 1st Grade field trip to Aullwood 
5/4: Kindergarten Musical 6:30pm 
5/5: 3rd Grade field trip to Aullwood 
5/9: Manufacturing Day 
5/10: 5th Grade field trip to Aullwood and Young 5’s to Library 
5/11: 6th Grade to Aullwood and 6:00pm Preschool Graduation 
5/12: 5th Grade Chromebook turn-in 
5/14: Mother’s Day 
5/16: CATS Reward (weather permitting) 
5/17: Field Day (weather permitting) 
5/18: Student’s LAST DAY OF SCHOOL (2hr. early dismissal) 
5/21: 2:00 High School Graduation- HS Gymnasium 
5/29: Memorial Day 
 

 

 

 It’s here!  The last few weeks of school are upon 

us.  This will be a very fun, busy month.  We have a 

lot to celebrate after a year of hard work.  I hope that 

the students have had a positive experience this year.  

     We will be offering summer school for the younger 

students June 5-16 from 8:30-11:30. Information 

will be coming soon.   

     I wish everyone a happy, healthy summer.  Please 

encourage your child to continue to read over the 

summer.  The library offers a program that will 

incentivize reading, so please check it out.  

                                                            -Mrs. Roseberry  

 
 

                                                         
 

                           

 If you have any questions or concerns about what your child is learning, please don’t 

hesitate to contact me at asarver@hardinhouston.org or (937)295-3010 ex. 1002. 

Ohio State Testing Dates: 
3rd Grade Math 5/1                   5th Grade Science 5/2 
 
 
 

 

 

 It is hard to believe we only have a few weeks left of the 2022-2023 school year. Most of our 

students have completed Second Step lessons for the year, or they will be finishing up with a 

final lesson or two. We are so proud of our students and the growth we have seen through this 

program. This wouldn’t be possible without your help and the help of teachers reviewing skills 

through “Home Links” and “Following Through” activities. When everyone does their part, 

students show growth and learn the social and emotional skills needed in life. 

 

 

The Hardin Elementary Student Council Officers 
presented a check to Shelly Calvert who runs a 

non-profit organization called “We Love Birthday 
Parties.” The Student Council Body raised funds 

through various activities this year and chose this 
non-profit organization because it provides 

birthday parties to children in foster care and 
experiencing poverty.  Thank you to all 

elementary students who participated in this 
year’s fundraiser.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Check below to see what your student will learn this month 

Young 5’s – Summer Safety 

Kindergarten – One more lesson in Bullying Prevention 

1 st and 2 nd Grade – Completed all lessons 

3 rd -5 th Grade – Two more lessons in the Child Protection Unit 

6 th Grade – Ways to Stay Safe 
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Wildcat 

Happenings   

 

 

We can't believe it is almost time for 

summer!  We would like to thank all 

the parents and students for all 

their support through the school 

year with the fundraisers. Thank 

you to all the parents who have 

donated food/items to the school 

this year, we greatly appreciate 

you!!  The PTO wishes everyone 

a safe and happy summer and we 

 will see you next fall. 
 

 
First grade had a blast at Learning Tree 

Farms! We interacted with many animals, 

planted flowers, hiked through woods and 

pastures, swung on a tire swing, and played 

in an obstacle course. Even the rain couldn't 

dampen our spirits on this wonderful day 

enjoying our beautiful world.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The kindergarten students went on a hike 
today at Aullwood and found trolls along 

the way! We were so excited to be able to 
visit Aullwood again this year! 

 

 

 

 Many of our elementary classrooms were visited by the Houston High 

School FFA Chapter. FFA members taught the students how 

important the Earth is and how it effects out daily lives.  

Below are pictures from Mrs. Phipps’ classroom.  

  

 
 

 
 

 
The end of the school year…the closing of one 

door and opening of another. The Hardin 
Houston Elementary staff would like to thank 

all of our families and students for the memories 
and learning that we have shared throughout 
this school year! It has been a wonderful year! 

We hope you have a great summer!!!  

 

 
Wishing all of our 

student’s good luck as 

they play ball this 

summer!  


